

TOWN OF WEST NEWBURY

BOARD OF HEALTH

TOWN OFFICE BUILDING 381 MAIN STREET, WEST NEWBURY, MA 01985 PHONE: 978-363-1100 FAX: 978-363-1119

August 27, 2019

Dear Resident,

The Board of Health is revisiting the possibility of implementing a "Pay as you Throw" trash program to supplement the town budget there by freeing funds for other programs. We would like to ask the residents of West Newbury for your opinion. The options are as follows:

- 1. Leave the current trash program "as-is" offering no budget relief.
- 2. Implement a "partial" pay-as-you-throw program in which each household would be able to throw one "free" 32-gallon barrel/bag per week, additional 32-gallon barrel/bag would cost the resident approximately \$2.00 to \$3.00 each Partial budget relief.
- 3. Implement a "full" pay-as-you-throw program in which each household would be responsible for all of their 32-gallon barrel/bags of trash will cost approximately \$2.00 to \$3.00 each Maximum budget relief.

Please circle one and mail back to the Board of Health, or call us at 978-363-1100 ext118 or ext119, or email your response to jkrafton@wnewbury.org

Recycling services are not part of this survey.

Thank you in advance for your feedback.

Sincerely,

Robert Janes Chairman Blake Seale Member

Thomas Fahe

Member